
 

 

The First Alumni Meeting Held at the College of Dentistry 

The Alumni Relations Unit at the College of Dentistry organized its first-ever Alumni Meeting on 

June 7, 2023, marking the launch of the unit's activities. The event, held under the guidance of 

the Dean of the College, aimed to introduce the objectives of the Alumni Relations Unit, 

facilitate discussions, and strengthen connections with graduates. 

The meeting began with a welcoming address from the Dean and the Head of the Alumni 

Relations Unit, who provided insights into the unit's vision and goals. Graduates were 

encouraged to engage in open discussions and ask questions, making it a meaningful and 

interactive session. This meeting served as a milestone, being the first of its kind since the 

establishment of the unit, following the Dean's directive to create a platform dedicated to 

alumni engagement. 

Key Highlights of the Event 

• Duration: Two hours 

• Purpose: Launch the unit’s activities and introduce its objectives. 

• Participants: Over 55 alumni (male and female). 

• Additional Activity: 

o A Continuing Medical Education (CME) lecture titled "Digitization of Dental 

Practice", presented by Dr. Saud Al-Qahtani, Assistant Professor in the 

Prosthodontics Department at the College. 

Mode of Delivery 

• In-Person 

 



 

 

Participating Entities 

• Organizers: Alumni Relations Unit 

• Collaborators: Prosthodontics Department at the College of Dentistry 

The event concluded with a strong commitment to fostering stronger relationships with alumni 

while advancing the unit’s mission to support their professional growth. This meeting is set to 

pave the way for future activities aimed at enriching the alumni experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


